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Nevada State Education-Retired have continued to reach out to every unit in our State, along 

with Aspiring Educators we have held several organizing meetings in our rural counties. Again, 

in the late Spring we should finish meeting in all 17 counties. We continue to wait for Join Now 

from National Education Association to become fully functional. This would allow prospective 

members to join online and to use their credit or debit cards to join rather than having to locate 

their check books and fill out our application and EFT forms. Those forms and options will 

remain available, but to increase the options will aid us in increasing our membership.  

We are also working on creating local chapters in the rural areas to help UCN-R to 

communicate more efficiently across the massive expanses of our beautiful state. We enjoy 

traveling to see everyone and will continue to do that but with local chapters the ability to get 

information out to our members quicker and more efficiently is achievable. 

Fran McGregor was elected as NSEA-R Vice President replacing Tom Wellman and Philip 

Kaiser is now the NSEA-R representative on the NSEA Board of Directors. Phil was elected to 

replace Harry Beall, who termed out. We are excited to welcome Fran and Phil to our board and 

are so very proud of the service and accomplishments of Tom and Harry.  

The Elizabeth Brown Scholarship for Emerging Educators continues to grow. Megan Maga of 

Humbolt County was the last recipient. Our fund raising is continuing and expanding including a 

great Trivia Night in Clark County, along with the great quilt raffle and future events. We will 

soon award a new scholarship to a great educator.  

Watch your emails and newsletter for our upcoming visits to your locals and join us at the 

meetings and trainings as well as becoming a member of the Retirees.  

 


